Dear Valued Members,

Asquith Bowling & Recreation Club

Ph: 9477 1364

We take the Coronavirus COVID-19 threat seriously and for the safety of our staff and members have taken extra measures to ensure your safety whilst visiting our club. instituting frequent sanitisation of "high touch areas" including bathrooms, door handles, buttons, tables and handrails. Created extra distance between tables in the dining and bar areas. П introducing hand sanitisers throughout the venue; providing wrapped cutlery to people at their dining table, rather than leaving cutlery on the table. Encourage anyone feeling unwell to stay away Revising events and postponing those with close social contact such as dance classes. We have also followed the directive from our governing bowls bodies being Women's Bowls NSW and Bowls NSW which states: All bowls events be suspended for an indefinite period, effective immediately (from 17/3/20). This relates to all association events, competition events, club events and tournaments and includes; social bowls events. As valued members, should you wish to practice or 'roll up', we welcome your visit and encourage you to take appropriate measures to adhere to best practice. For the latest information, we would also like to point you in the direction of www.health.nsw.gov.au Now more than ever, your club needs you and these measures are to ensure your health is given the highest priority. By order of the Board Regards, Anthony Ryan Secretary Manager